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Thursday 11th May 2017
Dear Parents,

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your support last term. We have many events planned for the Summer Term and look forward to seeing you there. 
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Non-stop football challenge. 
So far we have raised £1,552.40. This is a fantastic amount, especially as it was raised by only a small number of families. If you still would like to contribute to the charity you can bring money in without the sponsor form until Friday 19th May. We will be presenting the money to St Wilfrid’s Hospice in the near future and the children who raised the most will be awarded with their prizes during the presentation.
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Film Night

We are holding another film night on Friday the 19th May from 3.15 – 5.00. The film the children voted for is ‘Trolls‘ and the tickets will be on sale from the office from Monday 15th May. They will be £2 each. The children will be taken to the hall straight after school for popcorn, bag of sweets and a drink during the film. 

Summer fair

This year we are holding our summer fair on the 30th June, straight after sports day, finishing at 5.00. There will be lots of exciting stalls and raffles to spend your pennies on, with all money going towards the FOBs so we can support the school and children by buying more resources the school needs. 
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Our next meeting is Thursday 25th May at 2.30 where we will discuss our plans for the summer fair further. Any ideas or you want to help please feel free to come along.

Thank you for all your support

Friends of Bartons
